

Boy Scouts of America, Troop 4 Saint Paul's Episcopal Church 65 North Main St. Wallingford, CT 06492

January 9, 2014

Dear Patron,

Please support our Boy Scouts by donating an item for us to auction off at our Silent Auction fundraiser, part of our Annual Spaghetti Dinner, being held on February 21, 2014. Your donation helps us to provide great activities for our Scouts, supports our community service projects and allows us to continue our Troop's 87 year tradition of instilling values of responsibility, respect and civic involvement.

Our boys have accomplished a lot within our local community this past year. A few examples: building an indoor cat playscape for the Meriden Humane Society; constructing and installing waterfront benches at YMCA Camp Sloper; restoring and improving swings and a wooden playscape for the Heritage Baptist School and Church; and collecting over 2,000 lbs. of food for our local food bank. And yes, we've been camping, hiking, building camp fires, learning first aid, earning merit badges and having an awesome time during our week of summer camp at Camp Sequassan in Torrington, CT.

We appreciate any support you can provide. We'd be happy to send you a Thank You along with a photo of the Scouts, suitable for display.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Perry Marek Scoutmaster, Troop 4, Wallingford b.marek@comcast.net

